
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2007 11:35 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 12th April 2007

04/13/2007

  

Dear all  

Just a reminder that tonight Auction 113 closes at 23:00Hrs GMT.  

This will be replaced by New Auction 115 starting at 18:30Hrs GMT. 

For many of us this has been a short week, have a good weekend!! 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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